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Dear parent/carer 

 

Re: Extra-curricular Music 

 

During the pandemic, students missed out on many of the enrichment opportunities 

that school provides. We are now looking to build-up our enrichment programme to 

pre-pandemic levels. I am pleased to inform you of two musical opportunities 

starting from next week. 

 

Choir  

• Every Tuesday, 3pm to 4pm in B33.  

• All students welcome.  

• The choir will be run by Miss Green, our Head of Academy. 

 

Drumming Group 

 

• Every Wednesday, 3pm to 4pm in the PPC.  

• All students welcome. 

• This group is led by Mr Palmer, the school drum teacher. Mr Palmer works for 

the Music Service and delivers drum lessons every Wednesday. 

 

Please discuss these opportunities with your child and encourage them to have a 

go. These clubs are a great way to meet new friends and have fun. 

 

I look forward to seeing these clubs in action next week. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Mr D Thomas 

Assistant Headteacher & Head of Music 
 

 


